
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Radnor Primary School 
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1st March 2024 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

• Wednesday 6th – Friday 8th March – Y6 Storey Arms Residential 

• Wednesday 13th – Friday 15th March – Y4 Llangrannog Residential 

• Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – children can dress up 

• Thursday 14th March – Parent evening booking system will close at midday. 

• Friday 15th March – Parents/carers of classes 1, 2, 3, and 4 are invited to an 
Exhibition of Learning 2:00pm – 3:00pm. 

• Monday 18th March & Wednesday 20th March – Parent Evening (face to face 
meetings) 

• Wednesday 22nd May – INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

Let’s Get Attendance Back on Track – Every Day Matters! 

Our Whole School Attendance for 6th September 2023 to Monday 26th February 
2024 is 93.2%. 
 
Llongyfarchiadau - Congratulations! 
The top three classes with the highest attendance for  
week ending 23rd February were: 
1: Dosbarth 2 with 98.4% 
2. Dosbarth 7 with 97.6% 
3. Dosbarth 6 with 94.6%  

 

 

 

 

 

Happy St David’s Day – Dydd Gwyl Dewi Hapus 

Today, we celebrated St David’s Day by 
hosting our annual Eisteddfod.  
It was amazing to see the children show 
pride for their house, as well as respect for 
each other. I am very proud of the children’s 
efforts and enthusiasm; selecting the winners 
was a very difficult job.  
The winner of this year’s Eisteddfod is 
Rhaglan. 
Please see X for pictures of the event. 

@ RadnorCanton 
 
 

Llongyfarchiadau i bawb! 
Congratulations Everyone! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 2024 
World Book Day in 2024 will be held on Thursday 7th March 2024.  
The day is a worldwide celebration of books and reading. 
To celebrate World Book day, we would love it if everyone either dressed as  
a book character or author, or wears comfy PJs to school that day for  
some relaxed reading time! 
We will also be doing activities during the day with a book or reading related  
theme. 
 
All children will receive a £1 voucher to use to exchange for a book as shown below 

 

 

Parent Evening – Monday 18th and Wednesday 20th March 
 

You are invited to make appointments for the school’s next parents’ meetings.  
To make your appointments please login at: https://parentsbooking.co.uk/radnorps 
 
To login you will need to enter:  
 
• Your first name and surname  
• Your child’s first name, surname and date of birth. 
 
Appointments will close at midday on 14th March when no further appointments will be able 
to be made.  
 
Appointment slots will be for 10-minute meetings.   
 

https://parentsbooking.co.uk/radnorps


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


